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To: SizewellC

Subject: Proposal of Sizewell C in Suffolk
Date: 06 May 2021 09:40:26

Dear Sirs,

I have put forward my objections to the proposed building of Sizewell C in Suffolk.
| have explained that | am a local resident as well as a counselling therapist.

There will be many years of disruption to the local area, ruination of local wildlife, tourist
attractions as well as the awful blot on the landscape which is seen by many as being extremely
beautiful.

Covid 19 is something that local people are worried about with many, many new people coming
into the area. When Sizewell B was built there was great dismay because of excess traffic, as
well as many illegal activities.

You have made it very difficult to understand all of the planning regulations and drawings
therefore | am appealing to you not to let this building of Sizewell C go ahead in this area.

Thank you

Sharon Jarvis
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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